
Subject:  LC Budapest Summercamp in July 2008 
 
 
Dear EESTEC Members and CPs, 
 
 
 we are pleased to announce our 2008 Summercamp 
 

‘Cycling round 3G Balaton - Cultures go broadband!’ 
EESTEC International Jamboree for IT students 

 
 in Hungary, organized from 
 

12th to 19th July 2008. 
 
In order to let us provide you a high quality experience, we are 
applying for an EU grant to fund your expenses during the 
event. A successful grant will let us pay you back 70% of your 
travel costs. We have to provide information about the 
participating organizations in advance when filing the grant 
application. For that, we kindly ask you to fill, sign and stamp 
the attached document and fax it to the following 
 

fax number: +36 1 7865598 
 
before the deadline of 
 

Sunday, 30st March 2008 
 
Thank you in advance for your help and hope to see you in 
July! 
 

 
LC Budapest 

 


